
                                                                                       

 

 

 

XBID1 AUCTION CANCELLATION FR<>IT, CH <>IT, AU<>IT – 01/02/2017 

 

January 30th, 2017 

Please be informed that the XBID1 intraday auctions traded on January 31th, 2017 for 

business day February 1st, 2017 will be cancelled on all borders (FR<>IT, CH <>IT, AU<>IT). 

 Previous cancellation is due to the update of Terna IT systems, in order to introduce the 

modifications of the Italian Grid Code approved by AEEGSI in 498/2016/R/eel and new intraday 

sessions for the Italian electricity market.    

 

 

 
 

 


